
From: doreen smith 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 5:56 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Highway 413 
 
To Mayor, Regional and local Councillors: 
 
I would ask that you please,  

 withdraw/reverse endorsement of the GTA West Corridor/Stop the 413; and, 
 support the request for the Federal Impact Assessment. 

 

Sincerely, 

Doreen Smith, 

Woodbridge. 

 

https://kara-inc.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b69868ac8e1e98501b3e31135&id=be42eaff4f&e=386a4099db

